
The Governor's Scholar program is a highly competitive, summer 

residential program that allows students to choose a focus area of 

enrichment and incorporates seminars and general studies classes. There 

is a rigorous application process in which students are chosen within our 

school by a scoring committee including community members and 

teachers, then move on to be judged at the state level. Many colleges in 

the state provide wonderful scholarship opportunities for students 

chosen for this prestigious program.  

 

This year's recipients include Abby Keith and Sydney Travis 

 

Abby has also been accepted into the Governor's School for 

Entrepreneurs, The Entrepreneurial Leadership Institute and placed 

2nd in Business Calculations at the FBLA state competition this year. 

After high school, Abby wants to earn a dual degree in business and film 

production and work toward being a producer and studio owner.  

 

Sydney was also accepted into the Entrepreneurial Leadership Institute, 

Youth Salute, and is a member of the Hugh O'Brien Youth Leadership 

program. After high school, she plans to attend college and study 

business and finance.  

 


